' XII.A.4.
Big Brothers Big Sisters of Hunterdon Somerset & Warren

Clothes for Kids' Sake- Donation Bins

Big Brothers Big Sisters is America's premiere mentoring organization and has been
providing services to children for over 100 years.
Please support our organization by sponsoring a clothing bin!

Non-profit organizations such as schools, clubs, emergency squads & fire
houses who agree to have a bin on their property will receive $50 per month
property rental fee for a total of $600 per year!

Benefits for Bin Sponsor

» Increase exposure for your organization.

*  Your organization's information will be posted on our website and also on the NJ Pick Up
website.

»  Support children in your own community receiving services through Big Brothers Big Sisters
mentoring programs.

» Be Green- donations collected at your site are recycled.

Clothes for Kids' Sake Responsibilities

» Empty the bin once per week

» Keep the bin site clean

« If the bin needs to be emptied before the scheduled pick up the bin sponsor can contact
the donations center (877-336-8828) and the bin will be emptied within one or two days.

+  Clothes for Kids' Sake is fully insured; proof of insurance is available for bin sponsors.

By sponsoring a Clothes for Kids' Sake Bin you can help local
Big Brothers Big Sisters Mentoring programs and your organization-
this is a win-win for everyonel

For more information contact Karen Cassano, Executive Director
Big Brothers Big Sisters of Hunterdon Somerset & Warren
2 West Washington Avenue 210 Washington, NJ 07882
Phone- 908-689-0436 Email- karen@bbbshsw.org
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Dear School Principal,

We are excited to share with you the interest in starting a
noncompetitive running program in our elementary school. The
purpose of the iRun4Life organization is to combat childhood obesity
through activities that promote youth fitness. The children run relay
races, practice endurance running, and ultimately train for a goal race.
Currently, over 20 schools and 2,200 students participate in irun4life
running programs which focus on healthy nutrition and doing good
deeds in our community.

The iRun4Life organization was established as a nonprofit organization
to assist elementary schools in promoting these non-competitive
running programs. All elementary schools that join iRun4Life will
become part of a larger network of resources that can share training
tips, nutrition speakers, race schedules, as well as waivers, sign-up
forms, and guides to purchasing running club apparel and incentives.
The iRun4Life website www.irun4life.com will provide you with
important and helpful information regarding starting a running
programs. Please take a minute to visit the site and view the

informational video.

Thank you in advance for supporting our students finding the FUN in

getting FIT!



